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Interdistrict agreement requests for the 2020-2021 are due now. If you live outside the Scotia Union School District,
please make sure to turn in an interdistrict agreement request to the school in your district of residence. We are proud
and honored to have so many wonderful students from outside our district boundaries as part of the Scotia School
Family!

Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten sign ups will begin in April. If you or someone you know plans to enroll a
child in transitional kindergarten or kindergarten in the fall, please call Miss Trudi in the office. In order to qualify for
kindergarten, a child must turn S by September 1. We offer transitional kindergarten for 4 year olds who will turn S by
December 2.

Krispy Kremes
Our 8th graders are selling Krispy Kremes on Friday, February 5, beginning at 1:00 until they run out. $14/dozen

Valentine Events
ASB is selling Valentine Grams for $1.00 each! Parents - this is a “sweet” way to send a message and treat to your child, or
for your child to send a message and treat to a classmate. Order forms were sent home. Please turn in orders and
money February 3-February 10. Valentine Grams will be delivered to students on February 12.
Valentines Day will be celebrated on Friday, February 12, with class parties. If you are donating treats for the class party,
or sending Valentines to school with your child, please make sure they are prepackaged.
ASB is sponsoring a PINK and RED dress up day class competition on this day, too!

Kind Students
ASB Sponsored KINDNESS WEEK during the last week of January. The school grounds were decorated with sidewalk
chalk positive messages, and students recognized stoff and other students for being kind. Congratulations to Timmy
Keppeler, Grace Bartlett, and Miley Finch! They were the winners of the “Completed Acts of Kindness Checklist” drawings!

January Award Winners for TK-5th grades:
Students of the Month: Bowman Wright, Dominic Boryk, Benjomon Eggel, David Allen, Valerie English, Destiny McBride,
Ryan Vaughn, Christopher Schmidt, Kyle Cox
SWAG Award Winners: Shaniyoh Mirandq, Ivan Villavazo, Kaycie Garrison, Wesley Garcia, Devin Harris, Breonna
Crnkovich
Students whose names were drawn from “BEAR CODE TICKETS" were able to choose between Scotia Bears face masks or
BEARCODE t-shirts.

After School Writing Clut
3-8 grade students are taking part in an afterschool writing club with Mrs. Fennell. 3-5 graders attend Writing Club on
Mondays after school, and 6-8 graders attend Writing Club on Wednesdays after school. If your child is interested, or
you have any questions, call or email Mrs. Fennell at cfennell@scotiaschool.org.
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The LCAP is a critical part of the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF). School districts must engage parents, staff, and
the community to establish the LCAP. You can find our current LCAP on our website. More information on the LCFF
funding model can be found at: http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/lc/Icfffag.asp The District is interested in seeking input
from you, the parents of our students. Please consider attending one of our stakeholders input meetings. If you cannot
attend a meeting, feel free to call or email Mrs. Gossien to give your input regarding how we spend our school’s dollars.

UPCOMING DATES
2/3 ASB begins collecting Valentine Gram orders (order forms will be sent home)
2/ 5 Krispy Kremes for sale beginning at 1:00 until they run out! $14.00/dozen - in front of the school
2/10 100th Day of Schooll
2/m Stakeholder meeting/1:30/opportunity for LCAP community input/Mtg. ID: 736 6514 4492 Passcode: bears
2/m School Board meeting /7:00/opportunity for LCAP community input/Mtg. ID: 782 1428 5379 Passcode: bears
2/12 Valentines Parties - Valentine Grams delivered, WEAR PINK AND RED!
2/15-19 Presidents Week-NO SCHOOL
2/26 Monthly awards presentations TK-5 grades
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3/22-26 Spring Parent Conference Week
Check out our webpage! scotiasd.hcoe.org « Follow us on Facebook! Scotia Union School District




